
 SELECTMEN’S MEETING – January 5, 2015  
 

Present:    John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Margo Connors 

      Jennifer Gaudette             

 

Guests:     None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The board will not meet and the Town Offices will be closed on January 19, 2015. 

 

The board will meet in Franconia on January 12, 2015 @ 2:45 for a joint meeting to discuss the 

Tri Town Transfer Station budget and the Lafayette Recreation Budget. 

 

MS. CONNORS reported that she has not heard back from ACT in regard to signage for the 

Town Forest parking area. 

 

The board would like Jennifer to contact Attorney Waugh and schedule a visit that his office 

provides at no charge for the Municipal Law Update. 

 

The board reviewed an Intent to Cut Wood or Timber. The property owner currently owes 

Timber and Property taxes that must be paid prior to the Intent being signed. 

 

The 2015 Budget Hearing will be February 9, 2015 at 6:30 pm at the Crapo Building. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to approve the minutes of December 22, 2014, seconded by 

MR. BIELEFIELD.   The motion passed unanimously. 

 

With no more business and no appointments before the Board, MS. CONNORS made a motion 

to adjourn; seconded by MR. STRASSER the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next 

regular scheduled meeting will be on Monday January 12, 2015 at the Franconia Town Hall at 

2:45 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 


